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Thank you Mr. Vice President

St. Kitts and Nevis would like to warmly welcome the Bolivian delegation and congratulate it on the implementation of its accepted recommendations from its last UPR which emphasises its efforts in promoting and protecting human rights. 

My delegation notes with appreciation Bolivia’s Multi-sectoral Plan to Combat Racism and All Forms of Discrimination from the year 2016–2020. 

While acknowledging the progress made, in a constructive spirit my delegation recommends that it continues its training activities for officials in law enforcement and justice system in its efforts to combat racism and all forms of discrimination. 

We wish Bolivia a successful review. Thank you Mr. Vice President. 
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